
Region Meetings 2017 
Region 2 Summer Meeting: 
 
Donna Kurdelmeier-Region 2 Vice President 
The meeting began by updating the current region 2 roster.  Linda Brimmer agreed to email the roster to all members. 
Winter Conference will again be in Atlanta this year. 
Donna Kurdelmeier reminded all members to sign up to become a FCCLA adviser mentor.  Many new teachers have 
come on board and they are always in need of some advice or assistance with FCCLA affiliation and Leadership and 
Competition sign up. 
Linda Brimmer suggested that we try a video conference meeting this fall since we have members from as far as 2 hours 
away. 
Kristina Hesson shared with the members her experience presented at the ACTE conference held in Las Vegas this year.  
She presented along with Jenn Lopez and Monica Ebelhar.  She encouraged others to apply to present next year. 
Donna Kurdelmeier asked if anyone would be interested in presenting at Winter Conference.  Karen Booth, former Davis 
Middle School teacher has expressed interest in doing a presentation for UGA extension service.  Chris Mitas and Donna 
Kurdelmeier have also expressed interest in doing a culinary presentation of some kind.  Amy Perkins was also 
interested in presenting this year. 
Jennifer Haywood would like the Brain Session repeated again at next year’s Winter Conference. 
Donna Kurdelmeier asked for suggestions for Winter Conference presentations.  Middle school sessions are definitely 
needed as well as additional culinary ones. 
Region 2 fall meeting will be scheduled after the GATFACS board meets in September.  Donna Kurdelmeier will notify 
everyone of date options. 
 

Region 6: 
We decided to have a meeting 11 Nov but had to change the date because it is Veterans Day. We have 
rescheduled for a later date in Nov. We have decided to meet in Covington at the FFA/FCCLA Ctr. Will work on 
lesson additional ideas for our classes middle and high school. what additional training would we like that will 
benefit us. Assist the new teachers who are entering the profession for the first time. We exchanged 
addresses with some of the new teachers that were present. We have made contact with a teacher in Twiggs 
County. Concern need more classes for new teachers to prepare them for GATAPP as well as all of the other 
requirements in the teaching profession.  
 
 
 
Region 9 GACTE Meeting:  

¨  Committees 
¤  Awards--Theresa Standard 
¤  Budget- Sonia Blackburn 
¤  Bylaws- 
¤  Legislative- Prince Bacon and Tracy Richardson 
¤  Membership- Teresa Anderson 
¤  Nominating- Jackie Merell  
¤  Public Relations- Bethany Gilliam 
¤  Resolutions- 

  
We held our Fall meeting this week and attached you will find the agenda and minutes 
  
 


